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Dear Valued customers, 

September 19, 2024 

 

 PROHIBITION AND RESTRICTION OF SPECIAL CNTRS AND 

TRANSIT SHIPMENT DURING NATIONAL HOLIDAYS  

 

Hope everything is going well with your business. 

We hereby notice that Special container (DG / OOG) and transit to shipment will be 

prohibited and reduced during national days. For local DG goods, customers must 

complete all dangerous goods declaration before September 27th in MSA(Shanghai 

Maritime Safety Administration) 

 

Due to long period of holidays and operational plan we decided to restrict special 

container. So we have no choice but to move your booking to other schedule to avoid 

any unnecessary inconvenience, please check your booking schedule and change to 

your convenient schedule. 

We are looking forward your kind cooperation on upper requests. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

HEUNG A LINE 

http://www.heungaline.com/

